
 

Updated September 7, 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,       September 8, 2023 

 

 My name is Ms. Guivens, and I am the new Library Media Specialist here at Paul School. Now 

that your student is in grade 6-8, they have the ability to check out “YA” or Young Adult novels from our 

library. These titles are marked by a yellow YA sticker on the spine and are in a certain section in the 

library. Students with permission may check out these titles. 

 

 These types of books tend to have more mature content. They will reference or have a plot that 

incorporates mature situations and/or controversial issues. Because each family has their own definition 

about what is appropriate in their household, I am asking that you sign and return this form with your 

wishes for your student clearly marked. Students will not be able to check out books without this form.  

 

 If you grant permission, this decision will stand for the remainder of your child’s career here at 

Paul School. If you wish to revoke permission at any time, you may email me at 

aisilyn.guivens@sau101.org. 

 

 If you have any questions about the books in our library or about this policy in general, please do 

not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Thank you,  

Ms. Aisilyn Guivens, MLIS 

Library Media Specialist 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Student Name _________________________________________________________________________ 

Homeroom Teacher ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent / Guardian Name (Please print) _____________________________________________________ 

Parent / Guardian Signature ____________________________________________   Date: ____________ 

 

 

_________ I allow my child to check out YA books for the remainder of their attendance at Paul School. 

 

 

_________ I DO NOT allow my child to check out YA Books.    

 

Please cut the dotted line and return the bottom of the form to Ms. Guivens in the Library.  

Thank you! 
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